
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 
 
 
  Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the 
Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of Milton, Rock County, WI 
beginning at 6:30pm, on Monday, September 10th, 2018, to consider the 
following change: 
  Application of Lamar Advertising, 5101 N Riverside Dr 
Janesville, for a conditional use permit to put in a Double sided Billboard 
10x30 with 30’ over all height, on Stacey Barbiarz property Located at 2209 
E Vincent Rd; parcel 6-13-46.6; 4 acres, PT NE ¼ of PT SE ¼, Section 7, 
in the Town of Milton. 
  Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be 
given a chance to express their opinions at this time.  The Milton Town 
Board will hold a joint meeting with the Planning & Zoning Committee and 
review this request. 
  

     Dated this 22nd day of August, 2018 
     

     Marcy Granger, Town Clerk 
 

 

 

Posted: August 22, 2018 
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